





20th July 2012

Development Policy Manager Warwick District Council Riverside House Milverton Hill Leamington Spa CV32 5QH

Dear Sir/Madam

I am writing to oppose the District Council's plans to develop on Green Belt Land as shown in their 2012 Preferred Options booklet. I have held residence in the immediate vicinity for the last 8 years, having moved in 2010 from Old Milverton to Blackdown.

Whilst selling my house in 2010 potential buyers were made aware of the local plans including myself when considering my next house purchase. I adore living in this area for all the reasons I am sure you are already aware of I have absolutely no idea why any town planning department with exception to the obvious would want to tear up such beautiful area when previous plans were adequate.

Personally I chose to live here, away from the town in a safe and beautiful environment for my children to grow up in. I think it would be an absolute tragedy to join these areas to the town by tearing up the countryside and farmland surrounding.

To this end, having read in detail the plans in 2010 for both selling and purchasing I believe nothing has changed since the 2009 Core Strategy, I therefore do not see any real justification for these fundamental changes now.

On this basis I fundamentally object to the proposed plans on every level.

